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Dear Netballer

U14 Surrey Netball Development Workshops

Congratulations, you have been selected by your teacher or coach to attend the Surrey U14 Netball Development Workshops. These workshops are the first stage of the England Netball Excel (talent) pathway.
The Netball Excel Pathway is the England Netball process for developing athletes with the attributes to attain excellence.  The programmes within the pathway are focused on developing athletes to reach their potential and form the foundations to enable England Netball to be the number 1 ranked team in the world. These programmes provide performance-enhancing training for individuals, not squads.  Competition is outside the Excel Pathway Programmes, in clubs (county and regional leagues) and school competition. 

The U14 development workshops offer 4 weeks training with continuous assessment. From each workshop the best athletes will be asked to attend the Surrey Satellite Academy trials on Sunday 11th October 2015 and successful girls will then be offered a place in one of the five Surrey Academies that are held at different venues across the County.  The academies provide girls with 15 sessions of individual player development. The cost for the Satellite Academy is £100 for the season 2015/2016.
The development workshops are held at eight different venues throughout SW London and Surrey, please see the attached information & booking form for details. The cost of attending the development workshops is £40.00.

The closing date for booking forms is Friday 10th July 2015. Places at Development Workshops are allocated on a first come, first served basis and emails of confirmation will be sent to all applicants during the week beginning 20th July 2015.

I look forward to seeing you at the workshops.

Yours sincerely,

Patricia
Patricia Balcombe
Surrey Netball Officer
07889 748932 / surreynetball@hotmail.co.uk
Have you visited:

www.surreynetball.co.uk
www.surreystormnetball.co.uk
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